
Your Safety Is Our Priority 
The health and well-being of our members is our number one priority.  Below is an outline of 

the other steps we will be taking to ensure the safety of our members and the community. 

                                                                                              

Safety Protocols 
 One entrance through our front lobby. One exit through our Target hallway door.  
 The gym and fitness classes will be open only to members. All members are 

required to use their KEY FOB and scan in when entering at the Welcome Desk.  
 Facemasks are required. If you don’t have one, we will provide you with one.  
 Hand sanitizer stations are located throughout the center. You will sanitize your 

hands upon entrance.  
 Towels for the gym are provided but highly recommended to bring your own. 
 Clean your equipment before and after use with sanitizer sprayed towel.  

Social Distancing 
 Capacity restrictions implemented based on state and local government 
 Social distancing of 6 foot is required in classes. Classes have limited registration. 
 Some classes will still be on Facebook Live on St. Joe’s at the Mall site. 
 Equipment is spaced.  
 Try to maintain the 6-foot distance throughout the site when walking in hallways 

or aisles.  
 Masks are required to be over your noses unless when you are on a machine. But 

returned to over nose when in aisles or hallways.  
 You are encouraged to bring your bottle water.  

We appreciate your help and understand as we work through these uncertain times 

together.  If you would like to contact us, you may call us at any time during our center 

hours at 330-652-7542. 


